
 

 
News Release 
 

Bulow Bowman Awards Scholarships to Undergraduate Students 
 
LINCOLNTON – The Bulow Bowman Scholarship Fund has announced its 2017 undergraduate 
scholarship awards: 
 

 Taijhah Flakes, daughter of Lotasha Mclean and Anthony Flakes of Lincolnton, is a graduate of 
Lincolnton High School. She will be attending the University of North Carolina at Greensboro, 
majoring in Nursing. Flakes has been an editor for the yearbook staff, youth ministry leader at her 
church, as well as a buddy/helper at the Special Olympics. She is a member of the Beta club and 
National Technical Honors Society, and she is a Certified Nursing Assistant.  

 

 Sydney Horner, daughter of Jack and Nickey Horner of Denver, is a graduate of North Lincoln 
High School. She will be attending University of North Carolina at Greensboro, majoring in Music 
Performance. Horner has been the Drum Major of the North Lincoln High School marching band, 
as well as a principal player of the North Iredell Wind Ensemble, the Newton County Band and 
the Charlotte Wind Ensemble. Horner has been a member of the Beta Club, National Honor 
Society and National Tri-M Music Honor Society.  

 

 Kaitlyn Wilt, daughter of Christopher and Kelly Wilt of Lincolnton, is a graduate of Lincolnton 
High School. She will be attending the University of North Carolina at Greensboro, majoring in 
Music Education. Wilt has been the drum major of the Lincolnton High School Marching Band, as 
well as the woodwind captain. She has been a member of the National Honor Society, Beta Club 
and Interact Club.  
 

The scholarship fund was created by Bulow W. Bowman in honor of her mother, the late Bulow M. 
Bowman, and awards scholarships annually to female graduates of Lincoln County high schools who plan 
to attend the University of North Carolina at Greensboro or North Carolina State University. Scholarships 
are awarded on the basis of academic merit, honors, community service and financial need. 
 
The Bulow Bowman Scholarship Fund was established through the Lincoln County Community 
Foundation, a regional affiliate of Foundation For The Carolinas. FFTC currently administers nearly 150 
scholarship programs and has awarded more than $1.4 million in scholarships to 699 students in 2016. 
For information visit www.fftc.org/scholarships.  

 
About the Lincoln County Community Foundation 
The Lincoln County Community Foundation, established in 2001, remains committed to assisting 
individuals and families address their philanthropic needs through charitable giving services; helping local 
nonprofits secure their futures through endowments and establishment of charitable giving programs; and 
addressing a broad range of changing local needs through a grantmaking program. 
 
As an affiliate of Charlotte-based Foundation For The Carolinas, the Lincoln County Community 
Foundation is dedicated to increasing charitable giving and strengthening the community by addressing 
local needs. For more information, please visit www.lincolncounty-cf.org.  
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For more information contact: Qiana Austin, Vice President & Scholarships Program Officer, 
Foundation For The Carolinas, 704.973.4535 or qaustin@fftc.org 
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